



4th October 2024

Dear Parents & Carers

Academy Council

Are you a parent/carer who wants to help the Academy to become outstanding?

As part of a Multi-Academy Trust, City Academy has a Board of Governors at Trust level, but at school level, we have an Academy Council. Our role is to hold the Principal and Senior Leadership to account, and to provide the right level of support and challenge to assist school improvement. There are also a few statutory obligations, so we have to monitor the effectiveness of safeguarding, SEND (Special Educational Needs and Disability), Health and Safety etc. We are an effective, but friendly and inclusive, Council, and we need a second parent councillor to bring the views of parents into the decision making.

If you are interested in standing then please complete the form. You can do this either by using this link https://forms.office.com/e/MDk9d7W4g or by completing a paper copy which is available from reception.

You don't need to have educational experience, but need to be reliable, willing to read reports, and able to attend at least 5 evening meetings a year. If you would like to talk about the role a bit further, do get in touch with me, and we can talk it through Ruth.Pickersgill@guest.clf.uk

We look forward to hearing from you, Ruth Pickersgill, Chair of Academy Council

Year 9, 10 and 11 Photos

Year 9, 10 and 11 School photos are now available to view and order online at www.clickfoto.co.uk

Each child who was in school on Monday 23rd September will have been handed a unique and individual access code on Photo Day. Families may order with FREE delivery to school before the deadline as shown online. At any time orders may be placed for delivery direct to home by post.

If you have any questions or need help please call ClickPhoto's helpline on: 02920 448210 or email them at orders@clickfoto.co.uk

Flu Vaccination Programme

All students are able to receive a flu vaccination in school on Tuesday 19th November. Full information can be found here: https://cityacademybristol.clf.uk/wp-content/uploads/Sirona-Flu-econsent-letter-to-Parents-Schools-2024.pdf

The link to give your consent is https://imms.sirona-cic.org.uk/flu/2024/consent?v=3

Pride, Honesty and Team Spirit

PRINCIPAL: MR BEN TUCKER CEO: MR STEVE TAYLOR | THE CITY ACADEMY, RUSSELL TOWN AVENUE. REDFIELD, BS5 9JH TEL: 0117 9413800 EMAIL: CABINFO@CLF.UK | WWW.CITYACADEMY.BRISTOL.SCH.UK













Breakfast club - 07:45 - 08:25am

All students are welcome to come into school from 07.45-8.25am for breakfast club where we offer a free breakfast of bagels and cereals. There is no need to book. There are also cooked breakfast items to purchase if desired.

Parent Coffee Mornings

We hold regular coffee mornings for parents Thursday mornings from 9.30am to 10.30am, hosted by the family support team. All parents are welcome to attend.

Thank you for all your support,

Best wishes,

Ben Tucker

Principal, City Academy

Pride, Honesty and Team Spirit









